

MINUTES OF MEETING

Title:

Date: 2.2.17

Attendance: Teachers – J Tester

Students: TG, KJ, RT, JC

Agenda – discussion points	Action Agreed	By When
The students celebrated the success of fundraiser where £58 was raised for Nailsea/Uganda Water fund	JT has emailed Mr Evans suggesting presenting cheque at next Student council meeting	23.2.17
Students discussed how a future coffee and cake event could be improved and suggested using classrooms as well as common room to allow visitors more space	Discuss with teachers	To be agreed
Started to discuss next project for the P16 council. KJ suggested raising money for a Cancer charity. TG suggested a sports event	Discuss again at next meeting	
AOB TG wondered if the school could have a trampoline	Mrs Clark explained cannot have one indoors due to health and safety and ceiling height and weather not good enough for outdoors.	

MINUTES OF MEETING CONTINUED

<p>AOB Discuss next project for P16 School council Sports club in the summer? LK first aid course for students? post 16 toilets damaged wall gents.</p> <p>Next meeting</p>	<p>23.2.17</p>	
---	----------------	--